OUR LADY OF FATIMA

October 25, 2009 † Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time

THIS WEEK'S CALENDAR

SUNDAY	OCTOBER 25
9:00 am	RCIA / Administration Building
9:00 am	Religious Education / Preschool Building
11:30 am	Confirmation/First Eucharist / Church
MONDAY	OCTOBER 26
7:00 pm	Choir / Church

TUESDAY OCTOBER 27 7:00 pm Bible Study / Old Chapel **OCTOBER 28** WEDNESDAY

7:00 pm Finance Council / Administration Building

SATURDAY OCTOBER 31 Penance / Church 4:00 pm 5:00 pm Mass / Church



Day Light Savings Time Ends November 1st

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK

Communion Service: Monday - Friday at 6:30 am

8:00 am Ivanka Svetinovic+ Mon 8:50 am Maggie Stoeser 8:00 am Rita Leland+ Thu 8:00 am Katie Davis+

Fri 8:00 am Intentions of Anria (1)

LITURGICAL MINISTERS October 31 & November 01, 2009

LECTORS

5:00 pm A. Ozuna, B. Wallace 8:00 am R. Helman, V. Weid C. Crum, A. Garcia 10:30 am

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

5:00 pm V. Wallace, B. Winner, K. Watson, J. Zamora

8:00 am C. Helman, P. Sorenson, S. Bailey

B. & M. Ward

D. Tatko, M. Sullivan, K. Parks 10:30 am N. Garcia,

ALTAR SERVERS

K. Berriochoa, M. Davidson 5:00 pm 8:00 am K. Johnson, J. & M. Tatko 10:30 am

MINISTERS OF HOSPITALITY

5:00 pm Berriochoa Family

8:00 am Hendrickson Family, C. Irvine, J. Gaiser McCann Family, R. Lemberger, B. Haedt



Today's Psalm says, "The Lord has done great things for us; we are filled with joy." Good stewards demonstrate by their living and giving that they understand God as the Source of all they are and have.

PLEASE PRAY for ill members of our parish:

Nick Schultz, Ann Maioriello, Cec Kays, Cecile Owens, Paul Doneen, Bill Duffy, Jane Tormey, Mary Scorcio and Fr. Jim Perrone



Please continue your prayers for all those serving in our armed forces.

The green cards in the pews are available so that you may add a name to our prayer list.

All Soul's Day Mass

On November 2nd, the Mass for All Soul's Day will be celebrated by Father Ty Schaff at 9 am.

Light Refreshments will be served in the Gathering Place following Mass.

Everyone is welcome!

LECTOR TRAINING

FOR 7TH GRADE AND OLDER

Lector Training will be Saturday, November 7th at 9:30 am in the church. Please call the office at 747-7213 if you have any questions.

Joan Leeds

Gifts from the Heart

Weekly Income Needed \$ 9,135 Last Week's Income \$ 8,268 Income Since July 1, 2009 \$ 121,224

Thank you for your faithful financial support of the parish!

Did you know.... Our property insurance is \$14,300 per year or \$1,192 per month??

The **Finance Council** will meet this Wednesday, October 28th, at 7:00 pm in the Administration Building.



BLOOD DRIVE

The Inland Northwest Blood Center will have their mobile unit at Our Lady of Fatima on November 8th, from 9am-Noon. Please donate, if possible, to help our parishioners who are in need of blood. You may also donate at the blood center & have them credit Fatima's account. Please help to make this blood drive a success. A sign up sheet is available in the Gathering Place. If you have any questions, please contact Vivian Wendt @ 838-2607.

Thank you, Vivian Wendt

KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS



Fatima's Knights of Columbus will begin selling religious Christmas cards after both Sunday Masses beginning November 1. Please help support our "Adopted" Seminarian, Tyler Smedley and other K of C charities. Cards will be available in the Gathering Place. If you prefer to shop in the privacy of your own home or office, just call Phil Brennan at 534-3996.

"Have Cards...Will Travel...Anytime!"

Thil Brennan

SCHOOL NEWS



In addition to school-wide Community Service projects such as the Giving Tree and collecting pennies for the Guild School, each class at All Saints has their ALL SAINTS Catholic School own project aimed at helping a group in Spokane and

beyond. This past week, our sixth graders helped out at the House of Charity while our seventh graders went to Crosswalk. Both of these projects are ongoing. Other classes are helping support Our Lady of Fatima's sister parish and school, doing volunteer chores through Catholic Charities, sending cards to nursing homes and raising money for the Muscular Dystrophy Association.

The All Saints School Auction is a great way to support your parish school and have a fun time doing it! Tickets are still available for the Auction on Friday, November 6th, which features a live and silent auction, dinner and dance. There is still time to make a donation, as well. Call 534-1098 ex. 238 or log onto our website at www.allsaintsspokane.org and click on events.

> Kathy Hicks Principal



Students in the 7th through 12th grades are welcome to join us in the Youth Center. Come with some ideas of activities you would like to do this year. The Youth Center will open at 3:30 pm, so you are welcome to come early and shoot a game of pool.

October 25: Senior High and Junior High Youth Groups will meet in the Youth Center at 4:00 pm. Our topic for the night will be: Is it Christmas Yet? A Liturgical Year Game for the Whole.

October 31: Christmas Wreath and Garland Order Forms **Due**. We have to place the order November 2. Order forms are available in the Gathering Place, or call Dan Glatt in the Parish Office at 747-7213.

November 14-15: Junior High Retreat. Come join other 7th and 8th graders from other Catholic Parish's for this great gathering of Junior High community. REACH Youth Ministry will be facilitating the Retreat and last year we had nearly 50 students participate. Sign up by contacting Dan Glatt at 747-7213. The cost of the Retreat is \$22.00.



Pumpkins are here! This is a fun and new fundraiser for our Youth Ministry. We will be open Monday - Friday, 12:00 to 6:30 pm, Saturday -

Sunday, 10:00 am to 7:00 pm. Shop early for best selection! We have a lot of table size decoration pumpkins and swan gourds as well.

ND Vision Sign Up is underway. If you are in the 8th grade through 12th grade and are interested in this retreat at the University Of Notre Dame, please contact Dan Glatt at 747-7213 for more details. Our dates for next summer are July 17 through July 25. Learn more at http://vision.nd.edu.

> Dan Glatt Youth Minister

THE HOLY SPIRIT COMMUNITY

needs

A part time house keeper and cook for four aging sisters. Salary will be negotiable. Please call 448-6431.

Catholic Charities Spokane Lunch 'n Tour

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 3, 12 - 1 pm. Invite your friends and join us for a complimentary lunch and tour of our new home at 12 E 5th Avenue. Enjoy lunch from New Leaf Café, a Transitions project, located in our lobby. For reservations, call Yvonne at 358-4264.

